Police Committee
4-16-24
6:00 p.m.

Members Present: Jeff Hervert, John Tait and Kenneth Rathje
Others Present: Jamie Learman & Chief Deborah Hopkins

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m.

The committee met to interview three potential candidates for the police academy. After the interviews
it was unanimously decided to have a resolution on the May agenda to send one to the academy in August.
Chief Hopkins will determine which candidate after they pass the entry test. After completion of the 17-

week academy, there will be on-the-job training and the potential for part-time police work with the city.
The candidate will be required to work for the city for a minimum of two years.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson




